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Thursday 19th January 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

In February, Mr Hanson will be absent from school for two weeks because he is having an operation to correct 

a long-standing hearing problem. Thankfully, after years of waiting, he is finally getting the treatment he needs. 

From the week commencing 6th February, Year 4 will be taught by Mrs Matthews, who knows the children very 

well. Mrs Matthews teaches the children each Friday and works across school to boost children’s attainment 

and learning. The usual routines will continue in Year 4 and the transition for the children will be smooth.  

Yours sincerely, 

R Birtwhistle. 
Head Teacher. 
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